
  
 

Building More Dreams 
New Ownership and Expansion at Kawartha Lakes Construction  

 
LAKEFIELD, ONTARIO — September 16, 2024 — Kawartha Lakes Construction, a premier 

building firm founded in 1988 by Scott Wootton, today announces a significant transition in 

leadership and expansion plans. Current leaders within the company, Mark Reid and Ben 

Reynolds, have officially assumed ownership. 

Over the past 30 years, Kawartha Lakes Construction has earned 

a reputation as one of the region's most reliable and creative 

builders, enabling countless homeowners to realize their dream 

homes and cottages. Mark and Ben have been instrumental in 

building this reputation and will now lead the company into its 

next chapter. 

Mark Reid, General Manager, and Ben Reynolds, Director of 

Construction, are excited to begin the next chapter for Kawartha 

Lakes Construction. “We are immensely thankful to Scott for his 

vision and leadership. Today marks the beginning of a new era 

for us as we expand our operations to Builder’s Row, a hub of 

homebuilding services located on 8th Line Smith west of 

Lakefield," said Reid. This expansion will provide customers 

with comprehensive access to essential services, enhancing their 

ability to craft their ideal living spaces. 

Ben Reynolds added, “Having worked closely with Scott for over a decade, his passion has been 

a constant source of inspiration. We are thrilled to continue benefiting from his support as he 

focuses on engaging new customers and sharing the vision of Kawartha Lakes Construction.” 

To commemorate this new phase, Kawartha Lakes Construction will host a customer 

appreciation BBQ on September 21st at their Lakefield headquarters. The event will also include 

a fundraising initiative for Habitat for Humanity, underscoring the company's commitment to 

community involvement. 

For further information, please contact:  

Kendra Picket 
kpickett@kawarthalakesconstruction.com 
705.651.1040 
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